Town of Shirley Board of Registrars
Meeting Minutes
November 14, 2014

Bob Huxley, Amy McDougall, Carolynn K. Tohline and James Yocum were present..
The meeting took place at the Town Offices, 7 Keady Way.

The meeting began at 5:00pm.

Four ballots mailed from within the U.S. were received after November 4, and therefore
did not qualify to be counted.

One absentee ballot from an overseas voter had been received. It was postmarked
October 29, 2014, (before the date of the election) and therefore it qualified to be
counted. The ballot was opened and the totals for each race adjusted accordingly.
Amy would certify the results to the state.

The meeting ended at 5:15pm

Regpectfully submitted,

Amy McBougall g

Clerk of the Board of Registrars

Approved by the Board on w@ 5




